
Embassy of the Republic of Benin to the United States of America 

2124 Kalorama Road, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20008 

E-mail: ambassade.washington@gouv.bj 

Tel : 202 232 6656 

202 232 6657 

STATEMENT 

The Embassy of the Republic of Benin to the United States of America 

would like to inform that in order to minimize risks of contamination and 

avoid a spread of COVID-19, the staff of the Embassy will be working 

remotely from home; effective on Thursday, April 02, 2020 until further 

notice. 

In the event of an emergency, pl�ase contact: 

- Mr. Gafari Dango, Charge d' Affaires, a.i.

Email: info@beninembassy.us
ambassade.washington@gouv.bj 
gdango@beninembassy.us 

Phone: 202 717 7028 

- Mrs. Olga Tayewo-Boko, Consular Attache
Email: olgatayewo@gmail.com

Phone: 202 758 7277 

. 

Done in Washington, D.C., on April 02, 2020 
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